
 
 

Parent Lunch Guidelines  
 
 

Welcome to Dobbins Middle School! We are so happy to have involved 
and enthusiastic parents here at DMS. As you dine with your child 
today, we ask that you observe three rules: 
 

 
 

1. Please confirm the time of your child’s lunch prior to arriving at 
DMS. 
 

2. Parent/guardians must check in the main office and obtain a 
visitors badge from the office staff before lunch.  
 

3. If you choose to bring food from a restaurant, please make sure 
it is in a bag/container that does not have the name of the 
restaurant. 

 
4. You may bring food for your child and yourself only. You may 

not bring additional food for other children. 
 

5. Please eat with your child and only your child in the parent 
dining area of the cafeteria. 

 
6. When lunch is over, please let your child return to the 

classroom with his or her class by themselves. Our teachers are 
on a tight schedule, so saying goodbye in the lunchroom helps 
them stick to their schedule.  

 

Thanks again for your involvement in our school community, and 
welcome to Dobbins Middle School! We hope you enjoy your lunch 
with your child. 


